Tipton, Benjamin K.

Subject: FW: Ormsby Lane Sidewalk

From: Brent Hagan <lyndonmayor@cityoflyndon.org>

Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2018 9:46 AM

To: Vaughan, John (Sellersburg) USA <john.vaughan@lehighhanson.com>; Hinson, Erin <Erin.Hinson@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: Re: Ormsby Lane Sidewalk

The City of Lyndon has promised to pledge $50,000 towards the funding of a sidewalk along Ormsby Lane.

Brent Hagan
Lyndon Mayor
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From: Hinson, Erin <Erin.Hinson@louisvilieky.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 2:31:20 PM

To: Brent Hagan; Vaughan, John (Sellersburg) USA
Subject: Ormsby Lane Sidewalk

Mayor Hagan & Mayor Vaughan:

I'hope this email finds you both well. We are moving forward on the construction of phase 1 of the Ormsby Lane
Sidewalk and public works and the office of management and budget are needing a written commitment from each of
you on your commitment of $50,000 to the project.

I believe rather than doing a resolution they are going to some type of memo to get the funds to us quicker. When you
have a second could you just respond to this email so that | can get it over to OMB and Public Works.

Thanks,
Erin

Erin R. Hinson Legislative Assistant

Office of Councilwoman Angela Leet
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